

Dear McKownville Residents:

We continue to have serious problems with illegal parking on certain streets which hampers fire and emergency services, snow plowing and removal, leaf and lawn bag pickup, and private services, including trash removal. This concern is particularly acute during winter months due to accumulated snow and dark conditions.

To maintain required access for emergency, highway maintenance, and other services, we remind you to adhere to the following restrictions:

- (1) No parking is permitted on Town roads from November 1 to April 1 between 2AM and 7AM; and
- (2) Obey posted signs that limit parking to specific days and times.

The Police are authorized to issue tickets and tow vehicles for violations of these restrictions.

These requirements help the Town maintain a safe environment by allowing timely delivery of necessary and life saving services to residents. Thank you for you kind consideration.

Very truly yours

Carol J. Lawlor

Chief of Police

Steven Oliver Highway Superintendent

Russ Becker

Chief of McKownville, Fire Department